
Cleanliness Drive 

The Department of Geology organized a Cleanliness Drive and Field Trip to the Bondla 

Ultramafic Complex and its surrounding areas on 2nd October 2024 for Secod Year geology 

(Major) and Third year Geology students, conducted from 8:30 AM to 5:30 PM,  

The event began with an environmental awareness session, emphasizing the importance of 

preserving natural habitats. Students and faculty members actively participated in a cleanliness 

drive at the entrance of Bondla Wildlife Sanctuary, removing plastic waste and other non-

biodegradable materials. This effort aimed to promote environmental responsibility and 

contribute to the conservation of the sanctuary. 

Mr. Vilas Gawas, Range Forest Officer, Bondla Wildlife Sanctuary, facilitated a guided trail 

through the sanctuary, enriching students' understanding of the local ecosystem. 

The cleanliness drive served as a meaningful contribution to environmental conservation, 

reinforcing the need for sustainable practices in geological fieldwork and beyond.  

Direct impact of their efforts, reinforcing the importance of sustainability in context to 

environmental awareness. 

To conclude, this idea of this cleanliness drive was to cultivate a sense of community and 

responsibility among students, preparing them to become active, informed citizens. 

A total of 21 students and 5 faculty members participated in this Drive. 

 

 


